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September 10, 1387

TO: Law School Faculty
FROM: Liz Jenkins—Smith, Faculty Secretary

SUBJECT: Addendum to Faculty Meeting Minutes of 8/24/87

The paragraph on "Admissions® in the recently distributed
Faculty Meeting Minutes for Augqust 24, 1987 should be replaced
with the fellowing corrected information. Changes are
underscored:

fidmissions: Associate Dean Winograd veported on the status of
our 1987-28 admissions. The applicant pool was up slightly and
though fewer were admitted, we ended up with a larger-than-usual
entollment of 112 first-year students. For the first time in
several years, no one was admitted from the waiting list.
Eighty-one of the entering students were awarded their
Bachelors degrees prior to 1887, This year, females comprise
48% of the entering class, down slightly from last vear.
Eighty-five percent of the members of the first year claszs are
New Mexico residents and seven ypperciass students are visiting
from other imstitutions this year. The median LSAT score of the
entering class was 35 and their median UGPA was 3.26. The
number of students with LSATs over 40 has increased from the
level of prior vears, while the LSAT and UGPA median figures
have remained roughly constant.



